
 

Come and join Friends of 

Badbury Park Primary! 

 
What do we do? 

 We are a very active (small) PTA group who support the school 

 We organise fun, social family events 

 We fundraise for additional resources to enhance the children’s learning. This could 
be things like new playground equipment, classroom iPads, or additional books for the 
library 

 We bring together the local community, parents and children 

What sort of events do we organise? 
We organise various events throughout the year, these could include: 

 A Christmas Fayre 
 A Summer BBQ 
 Cake Stalls 
 Sponsored Events 
 ‘Mufti’ Days 
 Charity Events – E.g. Children in Need/Red Nose Day 
 Firework Night 
 Pamper Evenings 
 School Discos 

 Movie Nights 

The events are planned to bring everyone together, forming strong links between parents, 
teachers, the children and the local community. 

What involvement would you have? 

 Attend meetings held by the Chair of the PTA, to plan events and fundraising activities 
for the school 

 Be forthcoming with ideas and suggestions, exchanging them with the members of 
the PTA 

 Offer help and support at events, where you can 
 Actively advertise events, by sharing updates from the school’s and the PTA’s Twitter 

and Facebook pages 
 

We would love for you to be as involved as you can; however, all offers of help, no matter 
how small, are greatly appreciated! If you are interested in joining us, please contact us via 
our Facebook page.  


